
 

World Book Day is coming up 
on the 2nd  of March, each child 
will receive a book token which 
entitles them to a book! Gaynor 
has arranged for a selection of 

these to be delivered to 
nursery, so you can pick yours 

up from nursery if you like! We 
will also be having a fancy dress 

& PJ day to celebrate. 

We are excited to announce 
that we will be taking part in the 
Green Tree Schools Award with 
the National Trust, which helps 

us to learn more about the 
environment & what we can do 

to keep it safe, while also 
collecting resources & 

certificates for our nursery!ࣼࣽ 

Our BB & WO children are loving the 
Around the World topic! So much that 
we have decided to extend it! We are 

getting really good at starting to 
recognise flags from different 
countries, we have just built a 
kangaroo from Australia using 

completely recycled items! We have 
named him Bruce! ߏߎߍ 
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